MINUTES

PHYSICAL EDUCATION FACULTY

A meeting of the Physical Education Department was held Friday,
January 5, at 1:30 penme

Dre Elbel recommended that, "In connection with the major courses
of Content and llethod and Practice Teaching in the P. E. department,
at least two field trips be required each semester and that these
trips be considered part of the courses."

The motion was seconded by lr. Allphin, and passed by the facultye

Dre Allen appointed a committee of lfiss Stapleton, lfire DeGroot, Dre
Blbel and Illiss Hoover to study over the situation of field trips for
other courses and to submit a recommendation to the facultye

Dre Allen appointed & committee of Dr, Elbel, lire DeGroot, lire
Raport and lMr. Allphin to submit a revision of the courses PE31l, 321,
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